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Dear Parents & Carers,

World Book Day 2025 - Thursday 6th March

The biggest day of the year is nearly here! There are lots of exciting activities for students to take
part in this World Book Day. Tasty treats are now of course mandatory at all library celebrations.
Below you can see what is happening on the big day.

Book Swap

Students can bring in a gently used book to the library before Thursday 6th of March and collect
a token which can then be used on WBD to exchange for a book that is new to them. This is a
fantastic way of clearing out books students no longer want. Eco-friendly and free!

Guess the shelfie competition
Students that can correctly identify which book-shelfie belongs to which staff member will be in
with a chance of winning a £5 voucher to spend at the scholastic book fair.

Collect a free £1 book or a £1 token!

The library will have a limited number of the free World Book Day books for students to collect.
For health and safety reasons, each year group has been allocated a time slot to visit the library
at lunch. However the library is open to all students over break:

Year 7:13.40
Year 8: 13.50
Year 9: 14.00
Year 10+ :14.10

Kind Regards,

Mrs Barker-Harrold

Librarian




